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CITY OF PITTSBURGH
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY
CiTY-COUNTY BUILDING

August 27, 2025

President and Members of City Council
City of Pittsburgh

RE: Community Family Advocates Donation

Dear Members of Council:

Attached is a proposed resolution authorizing, pursuant to Ch. 210 (“Acceptance of Gifts to City”) of the
City Code, the Mayor and the Director of the Department of Public Safety to accept a donation from
Community Family Advocates in the amount of Four Hundred Eighty-Three Thousand ($483,300.00)

dollars to support the City of Pittsburgh’s co-response and downtown policing programs.

Your favorable consideration of the attached proposed Resolution is hereby requested.

Sincerely,

Lee Schmidt
Director
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